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Christine Hallquist shared the proposed communications policy, highlighting: 
• Weekly updates are the primary form of communication for ongoing Staff updates 
to the Board, especially as the VCBB moved to a monthly meeting schedule. 
• Changed to: Press releases will be shared with the Board prior to being released, 
the day before if time allows. 
Patty Richards made a motion to approve the communications policy with the change discussed, 
it was seconded by Holly Groschner and was unanimously approved. 


